
 

 

NGLS Dungeons & Dragons Club Seeking 
6th-12th Graders! 

 

The NGLS Youth Ministry Team is looking for young people between 6th-12th grade to join a 
Synod-Wide Dungeons and Dragons Club.  
 
WHY?  Dungeons and Dragons (D&D) is one of the most popular and well-known table-top 
roleplaying games in the world! It is a great game for anyone interested in using their 
imagination for a shared story, while building up social and critical thinking skills. D&D 
is a roleplaying game in which players create their own characters and progress them 
through a story.  

Pastor Jack Busche of Grace Lutheran, Gwinn will serve as our Dungeon Master and is 
excited to introduce this game to interested youth, and use the storytelling, creativity, and 
teamwork inherent in D&D as a way to have meaningful faith conversations. The club will 
primarily meet online, with in-person retreat dates determined by club members. 

Youth (or parents) are invited to complete this survey 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LP78WPC to help determine a date and time for an 
Interest Meeting. You may also email youthcoordinator@nglsynod.org for more 
information. 
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